
 

 Algoma Nurse Practitioner-Led Clinic 

 
Women’s Health Clinic Proposal Meeting 

 

March 10, 2023 

 

Attendees: 

Dominic Noel – Executive Director 

Lisa Bumbaco – Board Member 

Deborah Graystone – Board Member  

 

1.  Amendments required to update the current Women’s Health Clinic 

Proposal (WHC) were discussed. Clarification was made regarding what 

services were currently being provided by the Algoma Nurse 

Practitioner Clinic (ANPLC) . Dominic clarified that the ANPLC is 

currently providing elective gynaecology services to patients who are 

registered to the ANPLC and to a population who are not registered at 

the ANPLC.  Juli Briglio NP is currently providing these services one 

day/month and could increase to 2 days/month with a potential of up to 

one day per week. Dominic will work at accessing some data regarding 

the number of patients who are “unattached” that she is providing 

service to.   

2. Dominic also clarified that the ANPLC is also providing service to 

registered patients to the ANPLC requiring prenatal care up to 12 

weeks.  

3. Discussion around including a table, within the proposal, with costs that 

would be required both for human resources (including 

wages/benefit/pension), capital expenditures and subsequent 

additional rental costs, CAMS, insurance and utilities.  

4. Next steps: 

i) Debbie will update proposal and insert table 



ii) Dominic will include costs related to the WHC proposal as 

previously identified and speak to a representative from  Algoma 

Family Services regarding access to funding for the Youth Hub 

iii) Lisa will contact the Women’s Health Clinic in Sudbury to try 

determine how they accessed their funding and to clarify their 

service delivery 

5.  A contingent plan moving forward is to meet with Lil Silvano CEO of the 

Group Health Centre to review our proposal and potential collaboration. 

6. There was discussion around meeting with the Director of 

Transformation at the Ontario Health Team as the next step.  Risk and 

benefits of this plan were discussed. Subsequent to this meeting would 

be to meet with OHT Leadership to acquire a formal letter of support.  

 

Next Meeting of this committee – scheduled April 14, 2023 at 1000 hrs. 


